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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Parking around schools can always be a challenge. We are very fortunate at St 
Paul’s to have a large carpark close by providing ample parking during drop off 
and collection time as well as many families who are able to walk or cycle to 
school. If you do park in Emsworth Crescent, we ask that you drive and park with 
consideration for other vehicles, pedestrians and residents.  
 
Safety is always a priority at St Paul’s, therefore we ask that children and parents 
walking down Emsworth Crescent to the gate, remain on the pavement rather 
than walking on the road, just in case any vehicles come down the road. As 
mentioned, we have ample parking nearby, however, if cars do need to come down 
Emsworth Cresent to park, please drive slowly.   
 
We appreciate your support in helping to foster positive relationships with our 
neighbours and local residents, and thank you for helping to keep our children 
safe.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs Ferretti 
Headteacher.  
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